
 

 

 
         Date: 14 Jun 2024 
 

 

Dear Year 3 Parents,  

This is to inform you that one of the Year 3 classes has an URTI outbreak as per the Centre for Health 
Protection on 13th June 2024. 

The school has implemented 1:49 diluted bleach deep cleaning of relevant spaces and 
equipment,and maintaining good ventilation in the classroom. 

We would like your help in assisting the situation: 

• Surgical masks are recommended to be worn when coming to school even your child 

is not sick; 

• Check your child's body temperature and any symptoms before coming to school. 

Please keep the sick to stay at home for rest until symptoms have improved and fever 

has subsided for at least 2 days without use of medicine; 

• Take your child to see a doctor if your child is sick; and 

• Encourage your child to maintain good hygiene, take adequate rest and maintain a 

balanced diet. 

  

Should you have any queries in regard to this email, please contact nurse@kjs.hk. 

  

Best regards, 

Carmen Chan 

School Health Professional 

Kowloon Junior School 

Tel: 3765 8781 

mailto:nurse@kjs.hk

